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Journeying Together in Christ 

29 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are sad to say that Mrs Supriyadi will be leaving her position as class teacher in Year 1 at 

the end of this term. At the beginning of the new year, she will be going to spend time with her 

husband overseas. In the summer term, she plans to return to St Catherine’s to continue her 

Forest School duties but will not be resuming her class teacher position. 

 

Mrs Frewin will be taking over teaching responsibilities in Year 1, alongside Mrs Gray, from the 

beginning of the Spring term. Mrs Frewin has been supporting in Reception this term and is 

already very familiar with our processes, policies and ethos. She has even spent a little time 

teaching and getting to know the pupils in Year 1 already. Today, Mrs Supriyadi is letting the 

children know of her plans and Mrs Frewin is popping in to see them again. 

 

Mrs Supriyadi has had a hugely positive impact on our school community over the years and 

despite a change in role, will continue to leave her mark by leading Forest School here at St 

Catherine’s. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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